

Llangan Primary School Newsletter Autumn Term 2019



Dring yn Uchel – Dring yn Uwch Climb High – Climb Higher

20/12/2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

KS2 CONCERT – THE GRINCH

We have enjoyed two wonderful concert performances this week. Our KS2 pupils performed 'The Grinch' on Tuesday & Wednesday. I must congratulate the teaching and support staff who have worked very hard to ensure a polished performance. The children showed great enthusiasm in both shows and this was reflected in all the positive comments I received as families were leaving at the end.

I would like to thank the Friends of Llangan for their hard work with the selling of refreshments and Christmas merchandise during all concerts.

ANNUAL GOVERNING BODY REPORT

The annual Governing Body report is attached to this newsletter for your information. This is also available on our school website.

CHRISTMAS GREETINGS

It has been a very busy end of 2019. A lot of the children are very tired and are ready for their holiday.

On behalf of the Governing Body and staff at Llangan primary school, I would like to wish you a wonderful Christmas break with your families. Thank you for your continued support during 2019 and all good wishes for 2020.

Kind Regards,

Miss Sue Price

Headteacher

DATES TO NOTE.

HOLIDAYS 21ST DEC – 5TH JAN
SCHOOL COMMENCES 6TH JAN
10th Jan – Closing date for applying for Reception class
Sept 2020

27th Jan - INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS

TABLE TENNIS

Message from Mr Webber. Table Tennis will resume in on Monday 6th January.

There are still spaces in the club, please see Mrs

Menzies if you would like to join.

SCHOOL LUNCHES

When we return to school on 6th January we are week 1 of the new school menu. The menu was sent out to you via Schoop and ParentPay this week, but here is a reminder of what is available:

Monday – Mac & Cheese Tuesday – all day breakfast Wednesday – Meatballs & Pasta Thursday – Roast beef dinner Friday – Oven Baked Crunchies

Remember, if you would like an alternative to the main hot meal, Jacket Potatoes and Baguettes are available if ordered in advance (by 10.00am Monday morning.)

School lunches are £2.30 per day, £11.50 per week or if you prefer to pay up to half term, £66.70 (taking out INSET day 27th January.)

Please ensure your ParentPay account remains in credit and debts incurred are charged to the school budget.

Thank you.

HOT CHOC FRIDAY

December – Thoughtfulness

Congratulations to our Hot Choc Friday winners for December. These children have been nominated for displaying our value of the month and will be joining Miss Price for some Hot Chocolate and games.

Eli, Skye, Luca, Nel, Marina, Jaden, Maya, Rose, Evie, Oliver, Izzy T, Jessica, Evan & Ben.

The value for January is caring.



ATTENDANCE

Congratulations to our pupils who have managed 100% attendance since September.

Osian W, Dylan R, Lily A, Jaden, Stanley, William (Y2), Maya, Oliver H, Layla, Harry D, Isabelle G, Georgiana, Felicity, Noah W, William (rec) & Jack H.

Classs attendance from September

Draenog – 95.1% Dylluan Eira – 96.9% Mochyn Ddaer – 95.7% Llwynog – 95.4%

Whole school – 95.8%

Callio letters showing your child's individual attendance level have been sent home with your child today.









www.llanganprimaryschool.co.uk

Twitter: @llanganprimary

Friends of Llangan



A MORNING WITH SANTA

The children had an amazing morning with Santa on Wednesday 18th December. Thank you to the committee for helping with the organising and running of the event. Thank you for your donations towards the gifts the children received from Santa and to the Burt's for their generous donation of yummy biscuits which the children loved decorating (and eating!).

CONCERTS

Thank you also for your support at the Christmas concerts this year. We really are very grateful for the hamper donations, raffle ticket and Christmas gift purchases. As I explained during the concerts your money really does make a difference and goes back to the children – helping us to purchase the extra things that the school could not afford from their budget.

On behalf of the Friends of Llangan, I would like to wish all our families at Llangan primary a wonderful Christmas and very best wishes in 2020. We look forward to sharing more fundraising ideas with you in the New Year (including our Spring Ball!).

Thank you for your continued support. Mrs Helen King – Friends of Llangan